
From: lilbratgiri
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: From Sebastopol Citizen:
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:52:47 PM

To whom it may concern,
      I live at Gravenstein apartments, and have grave concerns. My community consists of families and disabled
people. I am disabled with ptsd, and worry about stragglers. As it is, I have seen many people with mental issues,
screaming into the street, near the bus stop. My 8 yr old nephew lives next door, and attends the charter school. I’m
all for helping people, but this is unwise and unsafe. Brookhaven middle school is also very close. There are three
stores to puschas alcohol. Isn’t there a ranch or piece of property, that could be self maintaining, with a garden and
landscaping ? Mental health and other services?
I have never contacted anyone from the city council, but feel the need. As, I don’t think you have our needs at heart.
Thank you for your time,
Lori Eagleton
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